The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:

Description: Mirtazapine Tablets 15mg, 500 Count Bottles Lot #s/Expiration: 03119002A3
NDC: 13107-031-05

This recall has been initiated due to the possibility that the bottle label indicates the incorrect
strength of the contents. Mirtazapine tablets are indicated for the treatment of major
depressive disorder.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.



